
Further to our Notice of Friday 3rd July 2020, the deadline for the 
submissions of written comments on the Public Consultation in relation  
to the draft Rule on Telecommunications Quality of Service  
Performance Monitoring is extended from close of business on 
Friday 31st July 2020 to close of business on Friday 14th August 2020. 
Stakeholders and interested parties are therefore urged to submit your 
written comments before close of business on Friday 14th August 2020.
 
A copy of the consultation paper for the purposes of the Public 
Consultation is available on NICTA’s website (www.nicta.gov.pg). 

Information on how interested parties may make submissions on the 
proposed Rule is contained in the public discussion paper. 

For further enquiries contact Andirauga Paru Nongkas by email: 
anongkas@nicta.gov.pg

This notice fulfils the requirements of Sections 219(1)(c) and 229(2) of 
the Act.

Charles S. Punaha
Chief Executive Officer
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